
                      

                      Please like “Henderson County, NC Government” on Facebook.  

 

Henderson County Local Government 
Public Information Office 
www.hendersoncountync.gov 

 Contact: Kathryn Finotti, PIO 
(828) 694-5003 (O) 
(828) 989-4737 (C) 
pio@hendersoncountync.org 

  
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Expect Traffic in Jackson Park, Saturday, June 29 and 
Sunday, June 30 
HC-2019-25 
Hendersonville, NC – June 26, 2019 
 
 
Jackson Park is the host of a large sports tournament this weekend, Saturday and Sunday, June 29 
and 30.  The park will remain open, however, stop gates at both entrances; 4th Avenue East and 
Glover Street, will be in place.  High traffic volumes are expected and we are recommending that 
everyone use alternate routes for through traffic to avoid delays.  If you have questions or need 
additional information, please contact Henderson County Parks and Recreation at 828-697-4884 
or by email at recreation@hendersoncountync.gov. 
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